



Tumwater High School Alumni Association






Meeting Minutes



        April 3, 2018, 6:30 PM, River’s Edge Restaurant

1.    Board Attendees:  Jim Ishihara (‘64) President; Bill Curtis (‘62) Vice- president; Janet Ishihara (‘65) Secretary; Pam (Wagner) Sapp (‘69) Treasurer; Louisa (Ward) Shimamoto (‘75) Activities Chair; Melissa (Determan) Beard (’91) Membership Chair; Rock Boardman (’64) Communications Chair; Dan Parsons (’65) Scholarship Chair; Kathy Campbell (’87) Website Chair; Kevin Campbell (’87) Golf Tournament Chair; Judi (Weaver) Hambrick (’66) History Chair.


a.  Guest Attendees:  Edna Granacki-Burcham (’64) and Vonda Marcum (’70).

2.    Meeting was called to order by Jim at 6:30 PM.

3.    Secretary:  Dispense with reading of last meeting minutes, m/s/p.

4.    Treasurer’s Report:


OPERATING ACCOUNT  

03/01/18
Beginning Balance




$   8,480.68





Total deposits




$   3,155.00





Total expenses




$   -   16.12


03/31/18
Ending Balance




$11,619.56


SAVINGS ACCOUNT


03/01/18
Savings (beginning balance)



$13,374.61





Total deposits




$  5,210.71

03/31/18
Ending Balance




$18,585.32

5.    Activities Chair:  Louisa to check on more sturdy canopy for  events, 10x20 with a $500 max. budget, m/s/p.  No July 4th parade this year.

6.    Membership Chair:  16-general, 3-Century, 5-lifetime.  Bill asked if all board member dues are paid up for 2018 and Melissa indicated yes.  Purchase letter sized envelopes from Minutemen Press for $237/1000ct., m/s/p.

7.    Communications Chair:  Newsletter is out and possible spotlight for next newsletter, Doris Burke.  Judi will contact/interview her.

8.    Scholarship Chair:  3 applications came in the mail.

9.    Website Chair:  Everything is current on the website, can pre-order or pay in advance for t-shirt when signing up for golf tournament.

10.  Golf Tournament Chair:  Obee sent check as sponsor, 5 teams signed up so far, district has flyers to post in schools, Deschutes Print and Stitch will print t-shirts for the tournament, a few donations have come in.  For those wanting to attend the buffet only, cost is $30.

11.  History Chair:  No new report, Judi working on 2 history boards.

12.  Old Business:  


a.  Class of 1968 is planning a 50th class reunion.


b.  Discussed whether to split the Costco $50 donation or as one prize.


c.  Purchase new banner up to $200, m/s/p.

13.  New Business:


a.  Discussed alumni donors/sponsors donating $1,000 or more should have 

     lifetime membership, m/s/p.


b.  The alumni wear maker changed their name to Deschutes Print and Stitch:  
  
     phone #360-359-1967, email; Deschutesprint&stitch@gmail.com.


c.  Jim to contact Ron Moon, who donated $5,000 for our scholarship fund, to ask 

     if he had any preference how the distributions are made.

14.  Next board meeting Tuesday, May 1, 2018 at 6:30 PM, THS Career Center.

15.  Meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM, m/s/p.

